
 

PO Box 157, Edenhope VIC 3318 
E-mail: edenhope@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Priest: Father John Corrigan 
Tel: 03 5581 1044  v  Mob: 0422 342 499 

E-mail: john.corrigan@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

SUNDAY LITURGIES 
 First Sunday: 9am Mass 
 Second Sunday: 10:30 Lay-led Assembly 
 Third Sunday: 11am Mass 
 Fourth Sunday: 5pm Mass 
 Fifth Sunday: 10am Ecumenical Service 

View the whole area schedule at bit.do/mass-times 

Please pray for the recently deceased: 
Jean Evans. 

And those whose anniversaries occur at this 
time: 
Patricia Cranage, Howard West, James West, 
Phyllis Mahney, Brendan Cranage, Jean 
McDonnell, Maude Joseph, Margaret Walsh, 
John Barrett. 

Collections: 
 Sunday 21 January 2018 

 Presbytery $128.00
 Planned Giving $105.00 
 For Total (Financial Year) $7,372.00 
    

TODAY: Sunday 28 January, 5pm Mass 

Leader: N/A 
Reader: G. Clarke 
Psalm/Intercessions: A. Wait 
Gifts: Wait family 
Communion: M. Payne 
Cleaning: M. Rowe & K. Neall 
Linen: C. McCann 
Lawns: D. McCann 
Collection: A. Mahoney 

NEXT WEEK: Sunday 4 February, 9am Mass 

Leader: N/A 
Reader: C. McFarlane 
Psalm/Intercessions: C. Heenan 
Gifts: T. & C. Heenan 
Communion: D. Brooke 
Cleaning: M. Rowe & K. Neall 
Linen: G. Clarke 
Lawns: D. Brooke 
Collection: R. Burgess & G McDonnell 

 

LITURGY FORMATION SESSION IN HORSHAM: 
Sunday, 25 February 2018 at the parish church.  Prior 
to this workshop, Bishop Paul will celebrate Mass at 
10.30am.  Further information and registration is 
available on the diocesan website: 
www.ballarat.catholic.org.au. 

FR JOHN AWAY: On Monday Fr John starts two 
weeks annual leave. In his absence, please refer sick 
calls to Fr Michael Romeo in Penola (08 8737 2554). 
There is no Thursday Mass while Fr John is away. 
Many thanks to Fr Tom Brophy and Fr Denis Ryan, 
who will assist Fr Damien Heath in supplying Sunday 
Masses over the fortnight. 

CHRISM MASS ON MONDAY 26 MARCH 2018: The 
Mass of the Oils will be celebrated in St Patrick’s 
Cathedral, Ballarat at 6.30pm on Monday 26 March. 
This Mass is a celebration of the whole Church of the 
Diocese of Ballarat. All members of the Diocese are 
invited to participate in this celebration which truly 
expresses the unity of the Diocesan Church. If you 
would like to attend, please email Fr John, and we can 
carpool: john.corrigan@ballarat.catholic.org.au. 

FINAL SUNDAY MASS AT ST JOSEPH'S, BLAMPIED: 
The Parish of St Peter's Daylesford, together with the 
community of St Joseph's Blampied, extend a warm 
invitation to all current and past parishioners to join 
the Final Sunday Mass at St Joseph's on Sunday, 11 
March 2018 at 11am. Mass will be followed by a BBQ 
luncheon in the Church grounds. For catering 
purposes please RSVP to Leah by Friday 23 February: 
daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au. 

EILEEN O'CONNOR: ANOTHER AUSTRALIAN 
SAINT? Eileen O’Connor, co-founder of Our Lady’s 
Nurses for the Poor, is a possible candidate for 
canonisation. Sydney Bishop Anthony Randazzo is 
assessing the extent of devotion among the Faithful to 
Eileen O’Connor’s intercession. Anyone who wishes to 
receive further information about Eileen O’Connor is 
asked to email: eileen@ourladysnurses.org.au. 

 
 

 

This week at 
St Malachy’s School 

 
Monday Western Trinity School Review 

Day in Casterton 

Tuesday St Malachy’s Staff Induction Day 

Wednesday Students commence schooling 
for 2018 

 


